From: Elder, Suzanne 
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2015 6:24 PM
To: Danya Rosen (danya@peerhealthexchange.org); Brittany Merritt (Brittany@peerhealthexchange.org)
Cc: Berlin, Steve; Hollendoner, Joseph; McKinney, Suzet; Masinter, Lisa
Subject: Many Thanks and a Little Housekeeping

Dear Danya and Brittany, 

Thank you so much for the honor of being the keynote at this year’s Career Development event. It was a delight to be with you, your staff, and your wonderful volunteers. 

I am so touched by your thoughtful gifts. As a City employee, though, I am bound by the City’s policy on gifts, which requires that I return the Lettuce Entertain You gift certificate. I am posting it back to you in this evening’s mail.  Fortunately, the Peer Health Exchange t-shirt is allowed, which is great for me because I think that’s an even greater prize!    

With a thousand thanks and my deepest appreciation for all that you do for our students, 

Suzanne

Suzanne Elder
Program Director, Adolescent and School Health
333 S. State Street, 2nd Floor

